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Classes with Green Attendance (96%+) 

No classes have green attendance this week 

 

Well done to all other children who have had fabulous 

attendance this week! 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Aiyla Essa Savanna Naia Abby Destiny 

Brayden Darcie Ella Elliot Hubert Emmanuel 

Y2F Y3/4 G/K Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Isobel Soreyah Lily Wi Jacob Harry Keira 

Sophie-Leigh Jaiden Annabelle Sophie Lorson Amelia 

Diary Dates 

• 14.06.22 – Tupton Hall Transition starts 

• 12.07.22 – Sports Afternoon 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 15.07.22 – Reports out 

• 18.07.22 – Transition week 

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

• 05.09.22 – New School Year 

 

Sports afternoon 

Next week Mrs Gent will be sending out  

information about our sports afternoon  

which will be taking place on Tuesday  

12th July. Parents will be invited to sit on 

the side of the field and watch the races  

and events. Your child will need to wear a t-shirt in their 

team colour (there’s a letter in front of their name on 

dojo). If your child doesn’t yet have a colour, they will be 

assigned one. 

Punctuality 

We have had a number of  

children arriving late recently.  

School starts at 8:50 and the 

register is completed by class  

teachers at this time. Children arriving after 

this time are considered late. 
 

 

Vaping or smoking 

 

Please can I remind  

You that all school  

sites (both inside  

and out) and no  

smoking zones. This  

also includes  

vaping.  
 

Class Photographs 

On Thursday we had the  

photographer in school taking  

class photographs. The company  

that are taking photographs normally  

have a quick turnaround. As soon as the 

proofs are delivered, they will be sent home 

with details of how to purchase a picture if 

you decide to have one. 
 

On Monday, school will be  

closed for staff training.  

Children will return to school  

on Tuesday the 28th June.  

Our final INSET day, for the  

school year, will be on Friday  

the 15th July. 

Sports Day Picnic 

As part of the sports day planning, Mrs Gent 

has been thinking about holding a picnic for 

parents and carers with their children before 

the actual sports afternoon. The picnic will be 

on the school grassed area to the side of the 

KS2 classrooms. As we are still in the planning 

stage, we do not have all information 

finalized. As soon as we do, we will be sharing 

the details with you. 


